
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 The Messenger 
 

Tuesday, January 26, 2021 

 
 

“For everything you’ve done and everything you are, thank you. You are the light that shines.                 
                                                         -StoryPeople 

Dear Taylor Community, 
 
Taylor Community is filled with people whose life’s work is caring for others, and nowhere is this more apparent than in 
our Care Management Department. Along with Hank Offinger and Diane Poh, Care Management Nurse Heather Bell 
and TaylorCare’s Sandy Berry, Laura Brown and Cathy Dutton are here supporting residents and their families seven 
days a week.   
 
Our TaylorCare team provides skilled and compassionate in-home health care services for our independent residents 
who may need a bit of support to live safely and comfortably in their homes. And throughout this pandemic they have 
also taken on the additional role of grocery shopping for all residents—a herculean task in and of itself.  
  
Simply stated, they are angels among us and Taylor Community is an immeasurably better place because of Hank,       
Diane, Heather, Sandy, Laura and Cathy. Today we honor you and thank you for all that you do.   

Be safe, wear a mask, and wash your hands, 
 
Michael  
(366-1219 or mflaherty@taylorcommunity.org)      

WHAT A TEAM! Not only are th ey extraordinary caregivers, they are also artists! Here is our Care  
Management team showing off the pottery they painted during their department’s holiday celebration at Laconia’s Art 
Escape in December.   


